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Aberdeen University Hong Kong Association 

Activity Report 2009/10 
 

Farewell Dinner for Scholar of Year 2009/10 (16Sept2009) 

 

 
 

   

 

As a tradition of AUHKA, a farewell dinner will be held to Hong Kong scholar of Aberdeen 

University every year. On 16 September 2009, a farewell dinner was held at Hong Kong 

Football Club for scholar of Aberdeen Scott Environmental Scholarship 2009/10, Ms. Carol 

Law. Carol pursued MSc in Urban Planning and Real Estate at AU. 
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Tour at Wetland Park  (20Dec2009) 

 

 

 

   

 

A guided-visit to the Hong Kong Wetland Park was held on 20 December 2009. The tour was 

guided by Mr. Eric Wong, AU alumni working in Wetland Park. The alumni enjoyed a 

delightful day out to explore the beauty of nature in Hong Kong. The tour offered an excellent 

opportunity for our alumni to learn about wetland and spot plants and animals unique to the 

habitat. 
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Professor Gramae Paton’s Visit to Hong Kong  (8Feb2010) 
 

 

 

Professor Greame Paton, programme director of MSc. Environmental Science, had his first 

visit to Hong Kong in February 2010. A welcome dinner was held for him on 8 February 

2010 at Jasmine Chinese Restaurant in Jardine House, Central.
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Farewell Dinner for Professor Tony Hedley  (20Apr2010) 

 

 

 

    

 

Our beloved Professor Tony Hedley was retiring and leaving Hong Kong for good after his 

many years of invaluable contribution to the environment, and our AUHKA. A farewell 

dinner for Tony was held on 20 April 2010 at Hong Kong Football Club to express our 

gratitude and send our best wishes to him.  

 


